
  

 

 

 

 Ref No: LPS/CIR/1423/21-22         08.04.2021 

 

CIRCULAR 

Dear Parents, 

 

 

Sub: Mandatory Quarantine for those who have been travelling 

 

Greetings from LPS Family! 

 

As a part of resuming direct and hybrid education for students, Sharjah Private 

Education Authority has informed to adhere to all the precautionary measures, 

including the mandatory application of the quarantine period of 10 days for all 

students who are choosing the direct education option and have travelled before 

returning to school. The first day of quarantine is considered the day of arrival 

in the country. 

If your ward has travelled, kindly inform your date of arrival in UAE to the Class 

teacher. 

Online classes will continue as usual from 11th April, 2021. 

 

 

With Regards, 

 

Sd/- 

Rafia Zafar Ali 

Principal 


